
Important Announcement

Change of centre

The Common Entrance Test (SBVUMCET - 2011) will be held only at Pondicherry,

Chennai and Hyderabad centres as scheduled on Saturday, the 18th June , 2011. Due to

administrative reasons Kolkata centre is dropped . Students who have opted for Kolkata

centre have been alloted other centre. The inconvenience is regretted. Hall tickets have

already been sent with the centre alloted clearly marked.

Secretary


